
                          
 

                                          PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

BEDFORD BOROUGH COUNCIL PROPOSE TO REMOVE ONE DISABLED 
PERSONS PARKING BAY IN BEATRICE STREET, KEMPSTON. 

 
 

Reason for Proposal: 
 
Bedford Borough Council has received a request to remove one existing disabled 
persons parking bay in Beatrice Street, Kempston. The removal of the bay will improve 
parking capacity in the street. 
 
Effect of the Order:  
 

1. To remove one existing disabled persons parking bay at the following 
location: 

 
A Beatrice Street, Bedford 
(i) In front of property 13 Beatrice Street, Kempston 

 
Relevant proposal documents are available for viewing on the council’s website at 
www.bedford.gov.uk/proposedtro and may also be examined during normal office 
hours at Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street, Bedford, MK42 9AP. The documents will be 
placed on deposit until 6 weeks after the Order is made or until it is decided not to 
continue with the proposal. For further information, please contact Andrew Prigmore 
at Bedford Borough Council on 01234 228341. 
 
Comments supporting or objecting to the proposals should be put in an email, 
stating the grounds on which they are made, and sent no later than 24th April 2025 to 
highway.consultations@bedford.gov.uk. 
 
Order Title if made will be: 
 

1. “Bedford Borough Council (Kempston) (Prohibition and Restriction of Waiting 
and Loading and Parking Places) (Consolidation) Order 2018 (Amendment 
No.**) Order 20**” 
 

Dated: 3rd of April 2025  

Borough Hall, Cauldwell Street Craig Austin 
Bedford, 
MK42 9AP                                                                       Director of Environment                                                                                                                  


